LY.
¥lopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
7th May, 1934.

Dear Sir,

With reference to the Znd Spscilal Survey
ool which became due &l the en;d of FPebruary 1933 and
hag been partly held on the sieamer *XRMOEL" , I have
t6 soquaint you that the Comuittee have agreed to this
vessel vroceeding from London to the ﬁ'&yﬁa to be broken
up. In the circumstamces I shall be glad if you will
give the case attention and advise me immediately the
work of demolition is commenced,

I may add that it ie understood that this
vessel has veen accepted by Messrs, Lithgaows.
I an, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfally,

Clerk to the
ﬂhﬂmﬁw ttee.
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